

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993

Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

5th December 2019

Dear Parents/carers,





Junior Class Christmas Cards

The School Council have had the idea of the Juniors doing a class Christmas cards this year.

We will buy a large card for each class and then each child can write a message on it. We would suggest a contribution of £2 which we will donate to Crisis in Liverpool which gives a Christmas dinner to homeless people and offers a range of supportive and advisory services.

The Christmas cards will be available in classes for the children to sign from Monday 9th December if you would like your child to take part in this please return donations to their class teacher.

Yours sincerely









